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[FRL-5972-2]

Science Advisory Board; Emergency
Cancellation of a Public Advisory
Committee Meeting

Pursuant to the Federal Advisory
Committee Act, Public Law 92-463,
notification is hereby given that the

March 12-13, 1998 meeting of the
Drinking Water Committee of the
Science Advisory Board (SAB) has been
canceled. This meeting had been
announced in the Federal Register,
February 19, 1998 (63 FR 8451). The
meeting will be rescheduled as soon as
practical. The new meeting date will be
announced in the Federal Register.

Anyone desiring additional
information should contact Mr. Thomas

O. Miller, Designated Federal Official,
Science Advisory Board (1400), US
EPA, 401 M Street, SW, Washington DC
20460, telephone (202) 260-5886, fax
(202) 260-7118, or Email on:
miller.tom@epamail.epa.gov.

Dated: February 23, 1998.
Donald G. Barnes,
Staff Director, Science Advisory Board.
[FR Doc. 98-5088 Filed 2—25-98; 8:45 am]
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